## MINUTES - TRI-TOWNSHIP PARK DISTRICT

A special meeting of the Tri-Township Park Board of Commissioners on 4/22/93 was attended by Commissioners Wiesemeyer, Alvis, Loyet and Greenfield for the purpose of reviewing the proposed Appropriation Ordinance for 1993-1994. Motion was seconded and carried to approve the 1993-1994 Appropriation Ordinance as presented and adjusted. All Commissioners answered affirmative to a roll call vote.

The vote from the April 20th election was canvassed and confirmed.

Also approved was payment of account with Don Hamilton for the provision of an aluminum plate for the floor of the bandstand in the amount of \$576.00.